
Select an option and a team will be sent out to remove these birds!
	 Remove the flock $5
	 Remove the flock and/or to schedule a new flocking $20
	 Flocking insurance to protect your home from future flockings $30
	 I want to make an additional donation.
	 Please remove the flock, I am unable to donate at this time.

	 $		  Total (Please pay using one of the following options.)

	 • Visit www.possibilityplayground.org and use the Donate button
	 • Send Paypal to chrisking815@gmail.com 
	 •Send cash or check to Melissa Niemeyer 2264 Willow Pond Way, Grafton 53024 
	 •You can also find us at the Saturday Port Washington’s Farmer’s Market for more information or to schedule a flocking.

The expansion to Possibility Playground in Port Washington’s Upper Lake Park 
will be built by volunteers during the week of September 23 to 28, 2019. 

Our group is working hard to raise funds for the addition—we are getting closer to our goal of $250,000!  
Thank you for supporting Ozaukee County’s No. 1 accessible playground.

Please visit www.possibilityplayground.org for more information or to volunteer for the upcoming build.

 Any Flocking Questions? Contact Melissa at 262-853-7259 or by email PPVolunteer2019@gmail.com

						    
(Name of Flocker)

has made a donation to have this 
flock in your yard for 48 hours!  

PLEASE don’t remove them.
there are trained avian 

technicians standing by to remove 
these fabulous flamingos! 

Flocker

Your name:					   

Phone:						    

Email:						    

Flockee

Name:							     

Street:					            

City:					      	

(Name and address to be flocked)
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